
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
05.10.2023 

Parents Consultation October 2023 

Dear parent/ carer, 

Parent consultation meetings for children in Nursery to year 6 will be held during week commencing 30st October. 
These meetings will by telephone. If you feel that you need a face to face discussion with the teacher this can arranged.  

Separate meetings will be organised with Mrs.Fawcett to discuss your child’s special educational needs plan if they 
have one. 

The appointments must be booked via the school website (school spider). You will be able to use your log in details to 
access the parent area on the website or on the app and choose the appointment you would like.  

The meetings will be held on Tuesday 31st October and Wednesday 1st November. Each teacher will let you know their 
availability via the appointment booking system.  

Booking for appointments will go live at 7pm on Sunday 15th October and close on Wednesday 18th October. These will 
be on a first come basis. 

This link is also available on our website for instructions on how to book an appointment. 

https://www.crowleprimaryschool.com/page/parent-teacher-meetings/84018 

Meetings will last approximately 10 minutes; should longer meetings be required then these can be arranged for a later 
date. 

Kind regards,  

 
 Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  
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